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October 31, 2022 
 

ERIN SEWAGE PUMPING STATION 
 

Contract: 2022-03W 
Anticipated Start Date: November 2022 

Anticipated End Date: June 2024 
*Timeline is subject to change. 

 

In August 2019, the Town of Erin completed the Urban Centre Wastewater Servicing Schedule ‘C’ 
Class EA process which investigated and determined the preferred Wastewater Servicing solution for 
the existing residents and future developments within Erin Village and the community of Hillsburgh. 

The preferred Wastewater Servicing solution included a sewage pumping station located in Lion’s Club 
Park in Erin Village. A map of the work area can be found on Page 3 of this notice along with a 
conceptual image of the completed Erin Sewage Pumping Station. 

Construction is anticipated to take approximately 20 months to complete with work starting in November 
2022 and last until June 2024. 

 

WORK DETAILS  

In the first few weeks, the Town’s Contractor will move equipment on-site and prepare the work area 
before construction begins. Construction crews will then: 

• Excavate for and construct the below grade pump chamber and valve chamber 

• Construct the sewage pumping station building 

• Complete final site works and park cleanup 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• You may experience inconveniences such as road restrictions, increased truck traffic, dirt on roads, 
dust and noise. The Town, along with the Contactor, will make every effort to minimize these impacts 
to the community. 

• Construction vehicles will enter and exit the fenced in work area through the 3 ‘Access Gates’ shown 
in the ‘Map of the Work Area’. It is recommended not to park near these access gates to allow large 
trucks the proper turning radius to enter or exit the site. 

• The Town will not be responsible for damage to any privately owned items on Town or County 
property. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and patience 
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION (cont’d) 

 

Work Hours: Work will take place from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday to Friday. 
Work after hours or on weekends may be required during the course of construction.  

 Parking and Park Access: To complete the work in a safe manner, there will be 
parking and park restrictions within the work area. The public are restricted from 
entering the fenced area as shown in the ‘Map of the Work Area’. This means the 
parking area off Water St. will not be available and access to the park will not be 
possible from Water St. and Hillview Ave.  

 

Traffic Management: Efforts will be made to manage traffic around the work area for 
the safety of workers, road users and residents. Road users should expect delays 
and increased traffic on nearby Main St. and the side streets around the work area.  

Traffic on Water St., Hillview Ave. and Lion’s Park Ave. may be temporarily 
closed or reduced to one lane during the construction period. 

Access for emergency vehicles and pedestrians will be maintained at all times. 

MORE INFORMATION AND CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us. 

 

customerservice@erin.ca 

 

519-855-4407 

 

erin.ca 

PLEASE FOLLOW THE TOWN’S SOCIAL MEDIA FOR CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 
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MAP OF WORK AREA 

 
 

CONCEPTUAL IMAGE OF THE ERIN SEWAGE PUMPING STATION SITE 

* Final colour for the Sewage Pumping Station building will be determined during construction 

 

 


